
 

 

College of Dentistry Launches First Phase of Clinical Attachment 

Program 

The College of Dentistry has taken a significant step towards enhancing the clinical competency 

of its graduates by launching the first phase of its Clinical Attachment Program. The initiative, 

held on October 6, 2024, aims to bridge the gap between theoretical knowledge and hands-on 

practice, ensuring graduates are fully prepared for professional careers in dentistry. 

 

The event, conducted in person, was attended by 17 graduates, who received structured 

training sessions focusing on best practices in clinical settings. Practical demonstrations, 

interactive discussions, and mentorship from experienced faculty members played a crucial role 

in enriching the participants' learning experience. The goal was to elevate the clinical 

proficiency of graduates, ultimately leading to improved patient care standards. 

 

During the event, participants were introduced to the structure and objectives of the 

attachment program. The sessions covered essential clinical procedures and emphasized 

professional readiness. Graduates benefited from expert guidance, which is expected to boost 

their confidence in real-world dental practice. 

 

The launch of this program marks an important milestone in the college's ongoing commitment 

to improving graduate education and training. Future phases of the initiative will further build 

on this foundation, reinforcing the institution’s dedication to excellence in dental education and 

practice.   

 



 

 

 

 


